
Most counties that worked with CalMHSA on the CalAIM Behavioral 
Health Quality Improvement Program (BHQIP) saw improvements in 

the process toward their incentive payments from the 
Department of Health Care Services (DHCS).  

Multiple resources that help counties 
select PIP interventions, develop key 
performance indicators, complete an 
equity analysis and monitor PIP 
progress over time 

For more information about CalMHSA’s collaboration with counties on BHQIP 
deliverables, contact calaim@calmhsa.org.  

Collaboration on BHQIP 
Reporting Yields Results 
for Counties 

FOR THE SEPTEMBER 2023 MILESTONE 3D SUBMISSION, CalMHSA REVIEWED: 

PIPS REVIEWED BY CalMHSA HAD 
A HIGHER ACCEPTANCE RATE 
FROM DHCS: 

TO HELP COUNTIES MEET THEIR 
MILESTONE 3D REQUIREMENTS, 
SINCE SEPTEMBER 2022, CalMHSA 
HAS PROVIDED:

COMPARED TO JUST

Performance Improvement Projects (PIPs) across             counties

 

descriptive analysis 
reports to support 
data-informed 
decisions around PIP 
interventions and 
stakeholder 
engagement  

individual one-on-one 
county consultations 

webinars/office 
hours    

received minimal to 
no requests for 
additional 
information

of the PIPs not 
reviewed by 
CalMHSA


